Lead & Copper Revised Rule (LCRR) & the CSCD

Background

The EFA is requiring all public water utilities to complete a lead service line inventory and submit it to
state agencies by October 2024. This inventory will force utilities to investigate

service line materials from the water main all the way to the foundation of the

dwelling it serves.

Fact -
All CSCD-owned service lines (from the main to the meter) are PLASTIC.

The District will be focusing all efforts on identifying the customer-owned

service lines (from the meter to the foundation of your home).
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Working with Ziptility

C3CD has parinered with Ziptility to help manage this compliance project. Ziptility already provides GIS

& work management software to the District and has been studying LCRR and its impacts to small

utilities across the nation.

Ziptility Advantages

- An LCRR Consultant available 24/7 that will guide the District through the different phases of
the project and provide important resources and templates along the joumney

- EPA-approved reporting

- An online customer self-identification survey

= An online public display map

- Fasy to use software for our team in order to complete this as efficiently and timely as possible

What can you do to help?
“ , The more help we can get from the community, the easier it will be for our team to
ELP, complete the projectl There are a few specific ways that you can help us:
- * If you already know your service line matenal erther call the office
| }. (317) 8933-2893 or email Josh Bryant at jbryant@cscd-in.org to provide the
information
J * When it comes time for the customer survey please follow the instructions to
help you seif-identify the service line coming into your home and return the survey.
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